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Welcome from our CEO




In this newsletter you can read more about recent developments at some of our schools, including Oldfields Hall Middle
School who are celebrating continuing to be graded ‘Good’ by Ofsted, our Trust Jubilee writing competition and recent
developments at Bramshall Meadows First School. 

I would like to wish you all an enjoyable summer and look forward to seeing you in the new academic year. 
 
Sarah Clark, CEO 

www.uttlt.com

Ofsted praises Oldfields Hall Middle School for 
its Good Quality Education
Oldfields Hall Middle School has maintained its Ofsted ‘good’
grade. Inspectors found that pupils are happy and eager to
learn. Leaders have designed an ambitious and broad
curriculum. They also have high expectations for all pupils
including those with special educational needs and disabilities
and those who are disadvantaged.

Carl Gliddon, Headteacher, Oldfields Hall Middle School, said:
“Our priority is to ensure that pupils feel safe and happy and
that they are well taught and eager to learn. We are delighted
with this Ofsted report that is a tribute to the attitude and
efforts of our children and staff.”

Visit Oldfields Hall Middle School’s website to find out more.

Work has been continuing on Bramshall Meadows First
School as the site nears its completion date ready to open in
September 2022. 

Executive Headteacher, Andrea Cairns, and Uttoxeter Learning
Trust CEO, Sarah Clark, were joined by Trustees to take a tour
of the state-of-the-art facilities. 

Bramshall Meadows will open to students in September 2022,
with a cohort of nursery and reception pupils. 

For more information visit: www.bramshallmeadows.org.uk 

Trustees Visit Bramshall Meadows First School 
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Uttoxeter Trust Schools Participate in Jubilee
Writing Competition



Pupils from across the Uttoxeter Learning Trust have put
their writing skills to the test and taken part in a Jubilee
writing competition.

The competition was held to celebrate the Jubilee and to
support promoting extended writing, post-pandemic, for our
current pupils.

A prize giving took place on the 12th July, with prizes being
awarded across seven age categories. The winning entries
were as follows:

Reception 
Winner – Hutchinson Memorial C.E. First School
Runners Up - The Richard Clarke First School & All Saints C.E.
First School
 
Year 1/2 
Winner - The Richard Clarke First School
Runners Up - Picknalls First School & All Saints C.E. First
School
 
Y3/4 
Winner - Picknalls First School
Runners Up - The Richard Clarke First School & Hutchinson
Memorial C.E. First School

Y5/6 
Winner - Ryecroft C.E. Middle School
Runners Up - Ryecroft C.E. Middle School & Oldfields Hall
Middle School
 
Y7/8 
Winner - Windsor Park C.E. Middle School
Runners Up - Windsor Park C.E. Middle School & Oldfields
Hall Middle School
 
And congratulations to all our winners and runners-up from
Thomas Alleynes High School!
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For more information about Uttoxeter Learning Trust or to get in touch please visit: www.uttlt.org
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